
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play in Story Mode on Numbots and 

complete as many levels as you can! 

 

Starts: 7:30am on Saturday 28th 

January 

Ends: 6pm on Wednesday 1st February 

  

The winning class will be announced 

on Friday 3rd February during our 

NSPCC Number Day assembly. 

NumBots Tournament for Year 1! 


